
             

                   

UNIFORM SALE FUNDRAISER 
 We are currently selling our current Marching Band Uniforms that were worn from 2009 until 2018 to help pay 
for the cost of our new uniforms which have been ordered and will be revealed to the public in the Fall of 2019. The sell 
of the existing uniforms is necessary to make room for the new ones as well as to offset the cost of purchasing $90,000 
in new uniforms. To purchase an old uniform please complete the form below and remit a payment of $50 (cash or check 
made to PHS Band). For $50 you will receive a jacket, pants (bibbers), shako (hat), and plume. The uniforms make great 
mementos  for current and former members of the program as well as friends and family of our band program.  

  Name: ______________________________________________ 

  Phone Number: ________________________________________ 

  Address: _____________________________________________ 

  Email: _______________________________________________ 

   Status:  _________ PHS Band (Current Member) 
    _________ PHS Band (Alumni) 
    _________ PHS Band (Friends & Family) 

  Number of Uniforms Purchased: _____________________________ 

  Payment Option:  Cash: _________  Check: _________ 
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